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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you had a wonderful break and your child has 

settled back into the new term? It’s been wonderful to 

welcome the children back this week and to see them 

looking smart with an excellent attitude to learning.  

 

You’ll be aware of the current ‘Omicron’ picture in the 

media and the situation continues to be a challenge 

for us in school. I am grateful for your support in 

helping to keep all members of our school community 

as safe as possible over the coming weeks.  

 

We will continue to inform all classes by text message 

if there is a positive PCR case. However, in light of the 

new government guidance from 11th January, we will 

also inform you via text if there is a positive LFD Test. 

The guidance advises that all other children in the 

class, because they have been a close contact, LFD 

test at home each day for 7 days. A reminder that we 

are unable to share the adult or child that has tested 

positive so please respect this privacy.  

 

We are hoping for the minimum of disruption and a 

successful term but that does rely on us all regularly 

LFD Testing twice a week and wearing a mask indoors 

unless exempt. Please follow these rules if invited into 

the school building. You can order these LFD tests at 

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-

flow-tests 

 

You should all have received the term dates for 

2022/23. today. Please check you junk/spam folder if 

this is not the case. These have been agreed by the 

Governing Body and apply to the new academic year 

in September. These term dates are in line with   

Stockport LA’s stated school holidays for 2022/23 

and include our five INSET days. 

 

Have a great weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson  

Headteacher 

Oliver J in 6M spent each night in the 

run up to Christmas ’being’ Father 

Christmas to collect donations for St 

Ann’s Hospice. He’s raised over 

£3000!!! Well done Oliver we are very 

proud of you. You have certainly 

shown our school  values of            

responsibility, compassion,                                 

perseverance and thankfulness in 

your amazing efforts.  

wc 13th December2021 

Class of the Week: RS 

Pupil of the Week: Elliott 6HT 

Picture News is a current affairs news resource for 

schools that we have been using since 2019. Each 

week the focus is on a current news story and    

provides a thought provoking question that    

teachers and children can engage in. We also     

include the home resource which is on page 2 of 

this newsletter each week so you can discuss with 

your child the topic for next week in preparation 

for discussions in class. It is a great opportunity to 

spend some time with your child talking about   

current stories in the news. We hope you continue 

to find it interesting and useful.  
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